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young.rya@belinet.ca

To Whom it May Concern: 25 'February 2014

RE: Recommendation for:
SHERTINE CONSTRUCTION

It is with great pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation on behalf of Shertine Construction.
Over the past 10 - 15 years we have successfully worked with Shertine Construction on a wide
variety of construction projects consisting of Institutional, Commercial and Industrial type of
projects. In most recent years our projects have mainly been for the Simcoe County District School
Board.

Shertine Construction is one of our most preferred General Contractors within Simcoe County
because they are reliable, responsible and well respected in the construction industry. Shertine
Construction is a contentious firm that aims to deliver projects completed on time and on budget.
Shertine strives to build reputable relationships with their Clients and Project Team members, thus in
turn making the construction process a pleasant and positive experience for all parties involved.

Shertine’s main strength is their excellent control of subtrades, attention to detail and honesty.
Shertine ensures that good communication and scheduling are always top priority. They make
themselves available to ensure that the project’s needs come first.

Should you require further information on Shertine’s capabilities, staff and work completed with this

firm, we would be available at any time to further discuss.

Sincerely, .

Elizabeth Beaumont
Bach.Tech.,Arch.Sci.
MAATO (BCIN 19044)
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